
 

 
 

Call for Directors at the South Asian Centre of Windsor 
 
Join Us at the South Asian Centre of Windsor 
Proudly serving our community since 1986, the South Asian Centre of Windsor is a 
registered non-profit, charitable organization. South Asians include people originally 
from Afghanistan, Bangladesh, Bhutan, India, Maldives, Nepal, Pakistan, Sri Lanka, as 
well as those with South Asian roots who have lived outside the region for generations 
and are now residents of Canada. 
 
We are committed to fostering diversity. As part of our Board expansion and ongoing 
recruitment drive, we are excited to announce three open positions for passionate 
individuals with expertise in fundraising, event management, volunteer 
management, marketing, IT, legal affairs, non-profit management, or accounting. 
We invite interested candidates to submit a concise, one-page bio outlining their 
professional background, educational qualifications, community involvement, 
prior board experience, and any special interests they bring to the table. 
 
Selected board members will receive comprehensive orientation and training to help 
them excel in their roles. With a time commitment of 10-15 hours per month, including 
monthly board meetings, members will have ample opportunities to contribute to our 
organization’s growth. Additionally, members are encouraged to engage with 
committees aligned with their interests. 
 
To apply, please send your bio to Nandini Tirumala, our Program Director, at 
nandini@sacwin.org. For full consideration, please apply by Wednesday, March 26, 
2025. Applications will be reviewed on a rolling basis until all positions are filled. 
 
Join us in shaping the future of our community at the South Asian Centre of 
Windsor! 


